
Commandant’s Corner 

August 28, 2023 
 
Marines, 
 
I don’t know about the rest of you, but I’m getting pretty excited about this 
year’s Mud Run!  Sr Vice Keith has been hinting about some surprises in 
the works for the 20th annual running.  I watch the registration number 
grow each day!  Over 500 as we speak!!   
 
We have a couple of fun events coming up – Sep 24 is the Picnic at Lenoir 
City Park, ETMAC Appreciation Lunch on Nov 9, our Marine Corps Ball on 
Nov 10 (notice all these involve food…?  LOL).  Hope to see a lot of you at 
these events. 
 
Encourage all Marine and Marine-supporters you know to come and check 
out the League!  We welcome them all!   
 
Thanks to all of you for all you do! 
 
 
Semper Fi Marines! 

 

Susie 
 


